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The Greenon annual fruit sale kicked off on October 20th, 2022. We started by gaining
all information about the items that we were going to be selling. The items included
many different types of fruit, cheese, bbq, and nuts. For this year’s fruit sale each
member was advised to sell at least $315 worth of sales. So, we could reach our goal of
$25,000 in sales. Our fruit sale ended on November 17th, 2022. We sold $25,000 in fruit
meeting our goal. Members were given ample amount of time to sell to whomever they
felt they should sell too. Many members sell to family, friends, teachers, neighbors, etc.
For our chapter the fruit sale is one of our main fundraisers. Therefore, it is essential
that all members put forth their best effort in trying to meet their goal. Our fundraisers
help us raise money for all of our CDE'’s, activities, and just the overall costs that come.




